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NOTICE OF WASTEWATER CHANGE PETITION WW0060 

 

COUNTY: Siskiyou County STREAM SYSTEM: Lost River 

City of Tulelake, Box 847, 591 Main Street, Tulelake, CA, 96134 has filed a wastewater 
change petition, seeking to change the point of discharge, purpose of use, place of use, and 
discharge quantity of treated wastewater to use 0.248 cubic foot per second (cfs) for land 
application/evaporation/treatment within the SE ¼ of NW ¼ of Section 1, T47N, R4E, 
MDB&M. 
 
Summary of Existing Discharge and Proposed Changes: 

 

Point of 
Discharge 
 
 
 

Present:  
Discharge to Tulelake Irrigation District’s (TID) Drain No. 44-B-1 at 
NAD 83, Zone 1, North 2,593,601 feet and East 6,705,446 feet, 
being within NE ¼   of NW ¼ of Section 1, T47N, R4E, MDB&M; 

Proposed: 
      Discharge to proposed 40 acre evaporation pond/wetland at NAD 

83, Zone 1, North 2,593,175 feet and East 6,706,038 feet, being 
within SE ¼   of NW ¼ of Section 1, T47N, R4E, MDB&M; 

 

 
Place of Use 
 

Present: TID Drain 44 – B1 
 
Proposed: Proposed 40 acre evaporation pond/wetland 
 

Purpose of Use 
 
 
 

Present:    Discharge into drainage ditch hydraulically connected to 
                 Tulelake-Lower Klamath Lake reach of the Lost River Basin 
 
Proposed: Evaporative pond/constructed wetland treatment 
 

Discharge 
Quantity  
 
 

Present:  0.248 cubic foot per second (cfs) 
 
Proposed:  0 
 

Season: January 1 through December 31 of the succeeding year  
 
Project information, procedures for protesting and protest forms are available at: 
www.waterboards/waterrights.ca.gov.  The contact person for this matter is Kathleen Groody 
at (916) 341-5354, or by e-mail at kgroody@waterboards.ca.gov.  
 
Protests must be received by the Division of Water Rights by 4:30 p.m. on 
November 10, 2010 

 Date of Notice: October 11, 2010  




